
Dovre Township Meeting
Jan. 6, 2025

Minutes

Call to order: Sherry Jean Larson called the meeting to order at 6 PM.  The Pledge 
of Allegiance was recited.

Present:  Sherry Jean Larson, Bruce Peterson, Keith Quale, Pat Jacobs, Teren 
Novotny
Guests: Jordan Albrecht, Howard Werner

Approval of Minutes:  Dec. 2nd Township Meeting,   Dec. 5 Long Lake Improvement
Hearing

Supervisor Peterson moved to approve the Dec. meeting minutes, Supervisor 
Quale seconded and motion carried.
Supervisor Ostby moved to approve the Improvement Hearing minutes, Supervisor
Peterson seconded and motion carried.

Fire Report: Pennock Fire Joint Powers Meeting: Pera was increased.
Treasurers Report:   Treasurer, Teren Novotny presented the treasurer’s report 
through November, 2024.  Supervisor Quale moved to approve, Supervisor 
Peterson seconded. Motion tabled for a correction to the financial reports.

Approval of Orders Supervisor Ostby moved to approve payment of orders, 
Supervisor  Peterson seconded and motion carried.

Supervisor Orsten moved to add the deputy treasurer and deputy clerk to the bank
signature cards.  Supervisor Peterson seconded and motion carried.

New Business:
Brian/Crysta Krause Lot Line Adjustment application: Supervisor Ostby moved to 
approve pending review by Cindy Nash, Supervisor Peterson seconded.   Motion 
carried.

Effective Feb. 1, 2025 the hourly rate for Collaborative Planning will be $133 per 
hour.

Old Business: 



Long Lake Road Project

 Financing/Bonds Information: A representative from Ehlers will be asked to 
attend the February meeting to discuss financing options. Supervisor 
Peterson stated that this is a reputable company.

Supervisor reports of activity

Ostby: Had a discussion with the auditors office regarding out lots and what 
should be assessed.  Supervisor Peterson stated that out lots should not be 
accepted.

A feasibility study has been received for ancillary roads.  This project will not be 
done until 2027.

Peterson: has had contact regarding Long Lake road project. People are 
supportive.  Peterson stated that there is difficulty with wild turkeys.

Quale: one call received regarding gravel. 

Larson: calls regarding the road project.  Complaint about fireworks at a New Years
Party.  Advised to call the sheriff.  

Next Meeting:   February 3, 2025
Supervisor Peterson moved to adjourn, Supervisor Quale seconded and motion 
carried.

The meeting adjourned at 7:23 PM.

_________________________________________ ______________________________________

Sherry Jean Larson, Chair Pat Jacobs, Clerk


